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I vehemently oppose SB 210, that I understand would eliminate voting by mail in 

Oregon.  

 

As a resident of rural Baker County vote by mail is safe, accessible (for Seniors like 

me)  and helpful to maximize our Constitutional right to vote.  It has worked well for 

many years. 

 

Abolishing vote by mail is a cynical attempt to suppress the vote. 60 lawsuits proved 

there was NO fraud sufficient to change the results of the 2020 election, despite 

Donald Trump's and Republicans' often repeated lies. 

 

Please let voters vote. Quit trying to throw up barriers to voting. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Mary Tomlinson  


